
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
9th March 2020 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parent /Carer,  
 
You will be aware that the situation regarding Coronavirus / Covid -19 remains very fluid and 
we continue to monitor updates from the government on a daily basis.  As a Trust we are 
following the advice provided by the Department for Health and Social Care and Public 
Health England, which can be found here: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/guidance/coronavirus-covid-19-information-for-the-public 
 
You may also be aware that the Department for Education has also issued specific advice on 
how to maintain a healthy school community which can be found here: 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-
covid-19/guidance-to-educational-settings-about-covid-19 
 
Meanwhile the Trust continues to make plans to mitigate the potential impact of the virus, 
for example on school closure or disruption to our supply chain and we will of course 
provide updates as and when the situation changes. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
 
 
 
 
Tim Howes 
Chief Operating Officer 
Wellsway Multi Academy Trust 
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